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  Term 3 Week 4 14th August 2019 

COMING EVENTS 

Monday 5th August to Friday 30th August 
Five Cent Round-up  

Wednesday 14th August 
2020 Kindergarten Parent Information Session - 6.00pm 

Thursday 15th August 
Community Wellbeing Launch Day 

Monday 19th & Tuesday 20th August 
Parent Teacher Interviews 

Monday 19th to Friday 23rd August 
Book Fair 

Wednesday 21st August  
Newcastle Permanent Maths Competition (Yrs 5 & 6) 

Thursday 22nd August 
Book Parade 

Tuesday 27th  August  
2020 Year 7 Cardiff High School GATS Testing 

Wednesday 28th - Friday 30th August 
Stage 2 Excursion  - Morisset 

 
P&C MEETINGS 

Our next meeting will be held on  
Tuesday 10th September 2019 at 6pm in the 

staffroom. 

Permission Notes and  
Payments Due 

Stage 2 Excursion $259 
Final balance  and Medical Note OVERDUE 

Zone Athletics Carnival $10 
OVERDUE 

Year 6 High School Enrichment Activities 
Note OVERDUE 

PSSA $50 
1st Instalment $25 OVERDUE 
2nd Instalment $25 OVERDUE 

Stage 3 Excursion $345  
Note and $50 Deposit OVERDUE 

Matific $11 
OVERDUE 

Voluntary Contribution $40 

Principal’s Message 
 

Welcome to our new staff members 
Cardiff North Public School would like to extend a warm 
welcome to the new staff members who have joined us in 
the last week. Ms Natalie Gardiner is our new School 
Learning and Support Officer. She will work alongside Mr 
Armstrong and Mrs Sneddon to help support our students 
and teachers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We also welcome Mrs Irene Kuba, our new Instructional 
Leader. She will work with our Interventionist, Mrs 
Lindsay,  to provide targeted teacher professional learning 
and tiered interventions for our students from Kindergarten 
to Year 6. 

Both new staff members have settled in well with our staff 
and students and they look forward to meeting our parent 
community at our Wellbeing Launch Day tomorrow. 
 

Wellbeing Launch Day - tomorrow! 
As mentioned in the previous few Bulletins, Cardiff North 
Public School invites you all to join us for our Wellbeing 
Launch Day tomorrow. Please see the flyer attached to 
this Bulletin for further information. 

 

Kindergarten Orientation Information 
Session - 6pm tonight in the Library 

We are looking forward to our first Kindergarten 
Orientation session to be held in the Library tonight. This 
session will give 2020 Kindergarten parents an opportunity 
to meet with our staff and learn about the programs we 
offer our students. Please see the flyer attached to this 
Bulletin for further information regarding the future 
Kindergarten Orientation sessions. 

 

Book Week next week 
Our Book Week flyer is attached to this Bulletin. Please 
come along and join us to see our students dressed up as 
their favourite book character or Superhero.  

 

Enjoy your week everyone & stay warm!  

Allyson Corrigan 

Principal 
Cardiff North Public School  
A proud member of the Cardiff Community of Schools 

Ms Gardiner Mrs Kuba 



PUBLIC SPEAKING ZONE FINALS 

Congratulations to the following students who 

represented Cardiff North at the Zone public 

speaking finals: 

Early Stage 1: Toby P and Harry E 
 

Stage 1:   Lucy W and Mary H 

Stage 2:   Kiarah S and Mackenzie N 
 

Stage 3:   Amelia W & Jaxon B 
 

 

WOOLWORTHS OOSHIES 

As some students have been trading Woolworths 

Ooshies and Coles Minis without parental 

permission, we are banning these from the school 

altogether.  Please do not allow your child to bring 

these items to school.  

 

 

FIVE CENT ROUND UP 

Thank you for supporting our Five Cent Rount up.  
Don’t forget to send in your five cent coins 
throughout the month of August. 

 

1/2M is currently in the lead followed by 5/6P and 
3/4MW. 

 

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 

Monday 19th & Tuesday 20th August 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that online school interview bookings  

close this Friday 6th August at 4pm. If you wish to 

book an interview, please do so by this date.  

Online booking instructions have been included 

later in this Bulletin. 
 

2020 KINDERGARTEN PARENT 
INFORMATION SESSION 

Parents of children starting Kindergarten next year 

are invited to an information session tonight, 

Wednesday 14th August, at 6pm in the Library. 

 

MEDICAL ALERT  

Please be aware that several of our students have 

recently been unwell and have confirmed cases of 

Influenza A. They have been kept home during their 

period of illness. Please remember to keep your 

children at home if they are unwell and seek 

medical attention as required.  

 

 

 

 

Zone Athletics Carnival 

The official results are in from this year's Zone 

Athletics Carnival and in a very close call, Wallsend 

South was the winning school and Cardiff North 

was the winner of the Small Schools Handicap.  

I am very proud to say this is the second year in a 

row we have won the handicap. The handicap is a 

point system that is used to even the field across 

the 17 schools in our zone taking into account the 

number of students in the school ( we are one of 

the smallest). Also, a special mention to Asamoah 

for breaking the existing Zone record for the Senior 

1500m with a time of 5.27.96m.  

 

Book Now! 



CANTEEN VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

We still urgently need canteen volunteers for Wednesdays, Thursdays and 
Fridays. 

  

The canteen is at risk of closing on these days without more volunteers. 
Please see the office if you are able to spare a few hours weekly, fortnightly 

or monthly.  Even once or twice a term would be a big help! 

 

Thank you!! 

CANTEEN NEWS 

Please note that the canteen will be closed 

tomorrow, Thursday 15th August, for the 

Community Wellbeing Launch Day.  

CANTEEN ROSTER 

Thursday 15th August CANTEEN CLOSED 

Friday 16th August Volunteer Needed 

Monday 19th August  
Pip Wingett 

Kayleigh Swallow 

Tuesday 20th August  Donna Hatton 

Wednesday  21st August Volunteer Needed 

Thursday 22nd August Volunteer Needed 

Friday 23rd August Kristy Hobson 

Uniform Shop Hours 
 

 TUESDAYS and  

WEDNESDAYS from 2.45pm 
Order forms available from the office  

EFTPOS is now available in the Uniform Shop 
during Uniform Shop hours. 

Please note that there is a 1.9% transaction fee to use this 
facility. 

CLOSED 
TOMORROW! 
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Wednesday 
14th Aug 
6:00pm  
Library 

Parent Information Session 
You will be introduced to our dedicated staff, who will present visual 
snapshots of what we offer our students at Cardiff North. You will be 
provided with a ‘welcome pack’ and meet our school wellbeing mascots. 
 

Tuesday  
10th Sept 
9.30-11am 
Library 

Parent & Child Sessions 
Students will meet  their buddies and enjoy a tour of our school. They will 
be introduced to our mascots for their first lunch and play time at our 
school. Parents will have the opportunity to explore healthy lunchbox 
options from a ‘Good for Kids’ healthy eating advisor. 
 

Thursday  
19th Sept 
9.30-11am 
Hall 

Literacy & Numeracy  
Parents will learn about the Early Action for Success Initiative. K-2 
students begin school with a strong team of staff who ensure their 
continual improvement. The role of the Instructional Leader and 
Interventionist K-2 is complimented by our learning support team. 
Scholastic book packs will be distributed. 
Classroom Visit 
Children will experience a variety of activities which will support them in a 
smooth transition to kindergarten. Opportunities to develop relationships 
with other students will occur in a highly supportive environment. 
 

Tuesday 
24th Sept 
2-3pm 
Hall 

Wellbeing Information 
School wellbeing procedures will be communicated to parents. Our 
learning support team will provide information on school readiness and 
support programs. 
Classroom visit 
 

Tuesdays and Thursdays 
2-3pm 
Kindergarten Room 

Kinder Transition Days 
Students will experience full kindergarten style lessons during these visits 
with support from their buddies and the orientation team. 

Dates: Thursdays 17th, 24th and 31st of October and 
Tuesdays the 5th, 12th and 19th of November.  
 








